
At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary! 

  
    

 
  
 
       
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Learning through faith 
 
 

Address: St. Mary’s C.E. Primary Academy 
Spenbrook Road, Burnley  

BB12 9JP 
Tel/Fax: 01282 612191 

Date: 29th September 2021 
      

     
Dear parents, 

 
Chester Zoo 

 
 
We are planning a trip to Chester Zoo on Tuesday 16th November. During the months of 
November – February, Chester Zoo open their gates to schools for educational purposes, free of 
charge. We have been one of the lucky schools to be invited this year. As our ‘Friends of 
Newchurch’ continue to kindly cover the cost of coaches for trips, there will be no charge incurred 
by parents for this trip. Thank you FON!  
 
Due to the distance we have to travel to the zoo, we will be leaving school at 8:00am and returning 
at 4:00pm. If you wish your child to participate in the educational trip, please complete and return 
the attached documentation by Wednesday 6th October.  
 
Chester Zoo have informed me that there is an area available for us to eat our packed lunches. If 
your child normally has a school lunch, a packed lunch will be provided. To avoid children 
becoming dehydrated, please ensure your child has enough water to drink for the day. As the 
children will have to carry their lunches and water bottles, please could we ask that they are sent in 
a rucksack. During the day, we will be outside, therefore warm waterproof coats, hats and gloves 
will be required. Uniforms must be worn. Thank you.  
     
Best Wishes  
 
 
 
 
Pauline Nightingale  
 
 
 
 
 

  

  


